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CORYDON, IN (November 20, 2003) — The Keller Manufacturing Company, Inc. (OTCBB: 

KMFC) (the “Company”) announced today that the Board of Directors of the Company has 

unanimously approved a 1-for-500 reverse stock split to be followed immediately by a 500-for-1 

forward stock split. This transaction will allow the Company to terminate the registration of the 

Company’s common stock with the Securities and Exchange Commission. Completion of the 

transaction is subject to the fulfillment of all of the filing requirements of the Securities and 

Exchange Commission. 

Under the terms of the proposed transaction, shareholders owning fewer than 500 shares of the 

Company’s common stock will be entitled to receive cash in an amount equal to $4.00 for each 

share of common stock owned on the effective date of the reverse stock split. The closing price 

of the Company’s common stock on November 20, 2003, the last trading day prior to the 

announcement of this transaction, was $3.50. BB&T Capital Markets, a subsidiary of Scott & 

Stringfellow, Inc., provided a fairness opinion to the Board of Directors that, as of November 20, 

2003, the consideration to be received by the shareholders is fair from a financial point of view. 

Shareholders owning 500 or more shares of common stock on the effective date of the reverse 

stock split will continue to hold their shares. Under Indiana law, this transaction is not subject to 

the approval of the shareholders of the Company and no vote of the shareholders will be obtained 

in connection with the transaction. 

The proposed transaction is anticipated to reduce the number of shareholders of record to fewer 

than 300, which will allow the Company to terminate its reporting obligations under federal 

securities laws. As a result, the common stock of the Company will no longer be eligible for 

trading on the Over-the-Counter Bulletin Board. The Company is taking this action for a number 

of reasons, foremost of which is to reduce the corporate costs associated with being a “reporting 

company” under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934. After serious consideration, the Board of 

Directors concluded that the advantages of being a reporting company do not outweigh either the 

direct expenses or the indirect costs in the form of management time associated with the 

Securities and Exchange Commission’s reporting requirements. Other factors considered as part 

of this decision included that the Company receives no capital raising benefit from being a 

reporting company and the Company believes that it suffers a competitive disadvantage because 

as a reporting company it is required to publicly disclose certain competitive information. 

This press release is only a description of the proposed transaction and is not an offer to acquire 

any shares of common stock. Details of the transaction may be found in the Company’s Schedule 

13E-3 which will be filed with the Securities Exchange Commission. The Company also plans to 

furnish information to shareholders concerning the proposed transaction at a later date. It is 

anticipated that the transaction will close in the first quarter of 2004, at which time the Company 

will terminate the registration of its common stock with Securities Exchange Commission. 

 


